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Comments: I would like to urge you to reconsider the potential ban on new and existing anchors.  This action is

akin to removing barriers on roadways.  It only makes climbing more dangerous.   Climbers generally are among

the most stewardly nature goers.  This action would seriously endanger unnecessarily the steady bold sport.

There is definitely conversation to be had around the placement, number and visual impact of these anchors and

bolts however the consequences of such a ban would be costly in bodily safety and rescue services.  Please

reconsider.


